
CULVER COMMUNITY SCHOOLS CORPORATION, CULVER, INDIANA
SCHOOL BOARD REGULAR MEETING MINUTES

November 21, 2011

The Culver Community Schools Corporation Board of Trustees met in regular session, 
Monday, November 21, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. at the Administration Office, 700 School Street, 
Culver, Indiana, with the following officers and members present:

James M. Wentzel, President (absent)
Jack L. Jones, Vice-President 
Marilyn I. Swanson, Secretary 
Ed Behnke, Member
David A. Cooper, Member 
Ryan Sieber, Member 
Ken VanDePutte, Member

The Board Vice-President opened the meeting.  

Marilyn Swanson moved to approve the consent items, seconded by Ryan Sieber and 
passed with six (6) ayes and no (0) nays.  

Approval of Agenda

Approval of Minutes of November 7, 2011 Regular and Executive Sessions

Approval of Claims:  Claim Numbers 1154 through 1240

Field Trips and Leave Requests:

Field Trips:

1. 6th Grade Choir to Marshall-Starke Development Center, Plymouth, 
December 14

2. 6th Students to East Lake Skate Center, Warsaw, January 5

3. BPA to District Competition, Warsaw, January 21

Leave Requests:

1. Albert Hanselman, Louis Posa, Pat Hahn, Chris Stevens, Deb Scott, 
Luke Biernacki, Jason Crittendon, Shane Lowry, Theresa Jacobson, Cora 
Northrup, Ali Shook, and Theresa Hammond to Apple Ipad2 Training, Ad-
ministrative Building, November 28-29

2. Tara Anderson to Indiana Youth Institute Teaching Hope Because Kids 
Count Conference, Indianapolis, December 6-7

Personnel:  

Retirements: None



Resignations: None

Terminations: None

Hirings: None

Adoption of Annual Resolutions: None

Discussion/Action Items: 

Mr. Chuck Kitchell, Culver Elementary Principal, explained the details of the grant received 
from the Marshall County Community Foundation.

Mr. Albert Hanselman, Corporation Safety Officer, gave the board an update regarding the 
safety plan.

Superintendent's Information

Upcoming Regular School Board Meetings:
December 5

Upcoming Conferences/Events:  
ISBA School Law Seminar, December 9, Indianapolis

Board members thanked Albert Hanselman for his continued efforts in updating the 
corporation safety plan and thanked the audience for their attendance. 

Dave Cooper moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Ken VanDePutte, and passed 
with six (6) ayes and no (0) nays.

__________________________
Date Approved

__________________________
Vice-President

__________________________
Secretary
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